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30th April 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Seaside Workshop  
 
This term, Year 1 are learning about the seaside!  To further enhance the children’s topic learning, 
we have booked a fun, absorbing and interactive workshop all about the Seaside.  We will look at 
how seaside holidays are different from the past, including how holiday makers got to the seaside and what 
they did once they were there.  
 

The Workshop is run by Chertsey Museum.  The workshop will take place at school on Tuesday 
10th June.  Throughout the morning, the children will participate in various activities to help them 
to compare their own seaside holidays with those of the past and to understand how holidays in the 
past were different to today. 

 
We invite you to make a voluntary contribution towards this workshop of £5.95 per child, which 
can be paid on Scopay by Monday 2nd June 2025. If you are unable to contribute for any reason, 
please speak to Mrs Evans in confidence.  If we do not receive enough contributions towards the 
cost of the workshop, we will inevitably have to cancel.  Please note that payment in Scopay acts 
as your consent for your child to take part. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs K Bennett 
Year 1 Class Teacher 
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